
 
 

2024 National Public Works Week May 19th-25th 
 

The Town of Sheboygan along the American Public Works Association is proud 
to announce the theme "Advancing Quality of Life for All" for the 2024 National 
Public Works Week poster. Public works contributes to advancing and 
enhancing our quality of life, no matter where we live. Public works 
professionals provide essential services that lead to healthier, happier, more 
vibrant communities. 

 
The "Advancing Quality of Life for All" theme shines a spotlight on the way 
public works professionals advance our quality of life, whether it is, solid waste 
management, snow plowing, sanitary sewers, drinking water, roadway 
maintenance, parks, or a myriad of other ways we serve our community. 
 
As part of recognizing National Public Works Week, the Town of Sheboygan will 
be hosting an open house at our Public Works Shop located at 3804 Enterprise 
Drive from 4:00pm to 7:00pm Wednesday May 22, 2024. 

 
 
 
  
 
 

https://npww.apwa.net/npww/resources.aspx?Event_Tabs=3&Event_Tabs

